From: Michael IEEEEEEE

Sent: 07 January 2024 20:21
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2023/3470/P have been received by the council.

On Sun, 7 Jan 2024 at 23:13, <planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

>

> We have concerns about potential noise pollution from the heat pump. Also Christchurch hill is a busy road for
pedestrians with many children and families using it, especially at the start and end of the school day. So we request
that any skip / building site disruption be situated on Gainsborough gardens.

>

> Comments made by I -+ one
> £V ail I P cferred Method of

> Contact is Email

>

> Comment Type is Objection

>

>
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